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To all commissioners, Attached is a letter concerning item numbered 24-57VZ before the
commission on 12/17.
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December 16, 2024 


 


 


City of Venice Planning Commission,  


We write in support of Je@ and Shirley Boone in their request for a pool cage variance on the 
item numbered 24-57VZ before the commission. 


We are the neighbors living across the street from the Boone’s on Sorrento Street. 


 


Peter and Jennifer Robbio – 309 Sorrento Street 


Larry and Dee Bair – 313 Sorrento Street 


Tom and Elizabeth Plocki – 317 Sorrento Street  


George and Linda Masters – 321 Sorrento Street 


Michael and Lisa Levine – 325 Sorrento Street 
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